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=====Announcing:  The first Emeriti face-to-face reception for 2021=====

Since all of us by now have received our Covid shots, the Emeriti Association Board has decided on a 
Summer reception at a venue that still allows for plenty of social distancing if desired.

Location: Athens Country Club
Date & Time:  Wednesday, June 16,  4-6 PM
Serving: Wine, soft drinks and hors d'oeuvres
Cost:  No charge for Emeritus/ Emerita and guest (The only cost will be for something other than wine 
or soft drink.) 
Reservations Are Required:  An email has been sent from President Rosemary Rossiter 
<rossiter@ohio.edu> to all on the listserv to which one may RSVP back to Rossiter with the subject 
line June 16 along with your name and the name of your guest, if any.  The deadline for reservations is 
4 PM on June 9

_______________Notes from the May 20th meeting________________
President Rosemary Rossiter announced that the University Trustees had approved three new emeriti, 
welcoming them to the Emeriti Association:
Arthur Trese, Associate Professor Emeritus of Environmental and Plant Biology, 
  College of Arts and Sciences
Ahmed Faizul Huq, Professor Emeritus of Operations Management, 
  College of Business
Jeffrey Carr, Collections and Exhibitions Manager Emeritus, 
  Kennedy Museum of Art

Vice President Scott Moody introduced the speaker for the May meeting, Dr. Donal C. Skinner,  Dean 
of the Honors Tutorial College.  Skinner enthusiastically spoke of the history, the current direction and 
the future priorities for the College.  He summarized his own odyssey from the Republic of South 
Africa to Cambridge, to INRA (Tours, France), to the University of Wyoming, and to Ohio University, 
emphasizing the benefits of international opportunities for university students.  He was joined by Dr. 
Chris Lewis, Director - Office of Nationally Competitive Awards who reviewed assistance provided to 
students in the past 3 years  resulting in 8 Goldwater Scholarships, 15 Fulbright awards, 12 Critical 
Language Scholarships and other awards.

A few screen captures of the Zoom meeting are below.  Audio can be made available to Emeriti upon 
request. 
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